Embassy of the United States of America

Belgrade, Serbia
March 20, 2012

Mr. Vasilije Belobrkovi¢
Movement of the Third Age
Pariska 9

11000 Belgrade

Republic of Serbia

Dear Mr. Belobrkovic,

Thank you for your partnership with the American Embassy for the Movement of the
Third Age during 2010 and 2011. We were very impressed with your positive energy
and participant’s enthusiasm about the program.

Serbia is a country which takes sports seriously and is working hard to support healthy
living among all ages. Raising awareness among senior citizens and supporting of health
screenings and healthy living is a topic that is important.

We sincerely believe that projects such as “Olympiad of Sport, Health and Culture for the
Third Age” are of great importance and benefit for Serbia, which is why we hope that

Movement of the Third Age will continue this program.

I wish you all the best in your organization’s future.
Sincerely,

Ryaxfi owlands
Publi¢ Affairs Officer



